
 

 

 

 

 

Aleksander Čeferin 

President 

 

 

Mr Grigoriy Surkis 

UEFA Honorary Member 

 

                                          Nyon, 4 September 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

My dear friend Grigoriy, 

 

I am sending you my warmest congratulations on your 75th birthday! 

 

On this outstanding landmark, I wish you good health and the strength to find resilience and stay 

optimistic during these difficult times for Ukraine.  

 

Knowing your admirable energy and unwavering spirit, I do not doubt that you will succeed in all your 

plans and remain a source of inspiration and hope to everyone who knows you. My thoughts are with you 

and your country - may peace and brighter days soon prevail for everyone. 

 

Last but not least, I wish you many more years of happiness, fulfilment, and prosperity. 

 

With my very best regards,  

 

U E F A  

  

Aleksander Čeferin  

UEFA President  

   

 


